
Submitter: Jordan  Faulds 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Every time there is an election, I am proud to live in Oregon. Instead of having to take 

time off work to stand in unnecessary queues, Oregonians swing by their ballot boxes 

on foot, by bike or transit, or in their vehicles to do their civic duty and vote. As far as 

I can tell, there have been no credible allegations of voter fraud in Oregon, least of all 

based on our way of voting.  

 

I urge the Committee not to pass this bill, which would make voting less accessible to 

Oregonians.  


